NEW YORK STATE AAUW 
MY SISTER’S KEEPER 

The My Sister’s Keeper project was launched in July, 2010 and is a New York State American Association of University Women’s statewide project. The goal of My Sister’s Keeper is to foster a greater understanding of the plight of women worldwide and within our domestic borders. Individuals, interest groups and branches were encouraged to develop programming, volunteering, advocacy and education outlets for women suffering from the issues of gendercide, violence, lack of educational opportunities, the lack of maternal health care and support the rights of women, and gender equality. Visit aauw-nys.org for the complete program.
MSK 2.0

The focus of the efforts in the second year of the statewide project, My Sister’s Keeper, will center on sustainability and providing enduring opportunities. We need to know and understand the issues, solutions already tried and ask the tough questions.  Whether it is a donation, a purchase, volunteering or organizing a school or clinic, the first question for year two initiatives should be “Will this be sustainable?” It is important to evolve from donor-dependent, philanthropic initiatives to self-sustaining programs. It is also important to have the person or group being assisted make their own decisions and reach their own conclusions rather than have a solution “dictated”. We embrace the philosophy that a self-determined, locally controlled group of men and women understand their situation best and are the real agents of lasting change.
Second, it is vital to the American Association of University Women to foster alliances within our branch, state and national structure. Inter-branch activity is encouraged for MSK 2.0 

Thirdly, given the widely held view of a dwindling supply of resources and time, it is important to work with other organizations – local, regional and national – to encourage greater AAUW participation and membership and forge new alliances. Many of these issues are being tackled by other national organizations and now is the time to combine efforts to solve these pressing problems.

The next year will start with a branch wide viewing and discussion of one of three films: Favela Rising, The Shape of Water and/or The New Recruits. Branches are encouraged to initiate new projects and continue successful past projects that “make the difference, that change the world”.















My Sister’s Keeper


 2.0 Basics:





Utilize past learning, encourage new alliances within AAUW and in your community, then ask the tough questions when embarking on a project:





1) Who really benefits from this project/work?





2) Is it sustainable, will it endure beyond the initial step?





3) What other organizations/NGOs are doing this work?





4) What can I/we do? How can “fair trade” become part of my lifestyle?








